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INDIAN INSTITUTE OF PETROLEUM
Telegram : PETRINST Telephone : DIRECTOR 4508
IIP 243 OFFICE 3157
l.I.P PO. DEHRADUN (U.P) INDIA
Dated : 23.4.1973

Our Ref: 22.00.000/7536

Dr. S K. Khanna, FIE

Hony. Secretary

The Institution of Engineers (India)
Roorkee Sub-Centre

University Campus, Roorkee (U.P)

Dear Sir,
We thank you for your letter No. RSC/IE/73/St.Chapter dated 13.3.73.

As regards your query on the subject of privileges, etc. to those passing Section A & B of AMIE,
we are to say that they are considered equal to Graduates in Engineering from Indian Universities for
selection to all posts of this Institute for which applications from persons with engineering qualifications
are invited.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully
Sd/-
B. Garudadwajan
Scientist, Co-ordination & Information Division
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